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Please be aware that road works will shortly commence 
on both Wickepin-Pingelly Road and Aldersyde Road. 
Clearing works will commence prior to Christmas with 
major works commencing on both roads in the new year. 
It is anticipated that these works will be ongoing for some 
time.  

We kindly advise all motorists to exercise caution while 
navigating through the construction zones, as the safety 
of both drivers and road workers is paramount. Remem-
ber, the workers on site share the same goal of returning 
home safely, just like you. To ensure the well-being of 
everyone involved, we urge drivers to reduce their speed 

and adhere to posted signage. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated as we work together 
to improve our roads.             Drive safely.  

Planning Award Winners 
The Shire of Pingelly has won another award. This time, in the  Local Government Team 
(Band 2-4) category at the Planning Excellence Awards. This award  stands as a testament 
to our dedication to effective planning processes.  
The Shire has taken a proactive stance to foster a harmonious relationship between the 
local government and development applicants. This ensures Pingelly is open for business 
and a good place to invest with the removal of red tape where possible. Staff work with 
applicants to facilitate the realisation of win-win outcomes for the town and applicant, rec-
ognising town planning as an asset rather than a liability.  
The Shire also has undertaken significant          
transformative work through Amendments 6 and 7 
of the Local Planning Scheme to improve and    
modernise the Scheme and make it easier to use. 
The tangible community benefits derived from this 
approach  underscore the Shire of Pingelly's     
commitment to creating a planning environment 
that truly serves the needs of its residents.  
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Christmas closure 
As Christmas draws near, we would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude 
for your continued support throughout the year. In the spirit of the festive season, we want 
to inform you that our office will be closing for the Christmas 
period. Please be advised that we will be closed from 12pm on 
Thursday, December 21, 2023, and will resume normal opera-
tions on Monday, January 8, 2024, at 8:30 am. During this time, 
our team will be taking a well-deserved break to spend time 
with loved ones and recharge for the upcoming year. We ap-
preciate your understanding and look forward to serving you 
with renewed energy and enthusiasm in the new year. Wishing 
you a joyful and peaceful holiday season.  


